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June 6, 2008

To: Whom lt May Concern:

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Atlantic Doors and Hardware, Inc.

Atlantic Doors and Hardware has proven to be a valuable and trusted
vendor.

[t takes a considerable amount of dedication and understanding frorn
our vendors to accommodate our construction schedule, Atlantic
Doors has always provided Sharp General Contractors with
professional seryices through a very dedicated and competent staff.
In addition, one of their greatest attributes is their quick response to
last minute requests.

Based on the quality of materials and services provided by Atlantic
Doors and Hardware, I highly recommend them as a vendor.

any questions, please feel free to call me at 954-984-
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